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Dear Pharmacy Provider, 

 

As you are well aware, the ongoing Change Healthcare outage has prevented Wyoming Medicaid 

pharmacy claims from being submitted, adjudicated, and paid.  We would like to assure you that 

Wyoming Medicaid will reimburse pharmacies for valid claims with dates of service in the 

timeframe of this outage.  With the understanding that dispensing product without assurance of 

or timeline for payment can place a large burden on pharmacy providers, Wyoming Medicaid 

would like to offer enrolled pharmacies advance payments based on each pharmacy’s typical 

weekly reimbursement amount. 

 

If your pharmacy would like to take advantage of this opportunity for advanced payment, please 

fill out the information below, and we will communicate with you further and move forward with 

advance payments.  Please send the completed form to collin.townsend@wyo.gov. 

 

Thank you for continuing to serve Wyoming Medicaid clients and for your patience in this 

challenging situation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Lee Grossman 

Wyoming State Medicaid Agent 

 

 

_____________________                ___________________           _____________________                             

Pharmacy Name                               Pharmacy NPI                          Pharmacy EIN 

 

 

______________________              ___________________          ____________________ 

Printed Name of Point of                   Signature                                Email address 

Contact 

 

_______________________ 

Phone Number 


